M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 21, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for CMS – HVAC Phase I 

BG#16-087

The bid opening for the above project was April 19, 2016.  There were three proposals received with Peck, Hannaford & Briggs Service Corp. submitting the lowest bid.  After discussion with Gerry Dusing and the Department of Education, I recommend that the Board approve the proposal.


Base Bid  -  $1,118,385


Alt. #1 (Lighting in Corridors - $58,366


Alt. #2 (HVAC Hydronic Equip. By Trane) – N/C

I have attached the bid tabulation and the revised BG-1 for this project.


I recommend the board approve the bid from Peck, Hannaford & Briggs for the CMS HVAC Upgrades, Phase I, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
